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Lanark County fills new planner position

Lanark County is pleased to announce a Perth area resident who has more than 20 years of experience in municipal, provincial and private-sector land-use planning has been hired to fill its new planner position.

Julie Stewart began her career at the Township of Rideau Lakes as a junior planner in 1997 and was promoted to Manager of Development Services. She took a senior planner position with McIntosh Perry Consulting Engineers Ltd. in 2005, which included contract municipal planner positions for the Town of Renfrew and the Township of Greater Madawaska, where she garnered a wide range of practical experience at the local level. She then joined the Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry in 2015 as a Lands and Water Technical Specialist and as acting district planner this year. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]“My work experiences have provided me with a diverse knowledge of the planning environment in eastern Ontario and the roles and functions of agencies and government,” Ms. Stewart said. “A significant role of a senior planner is to consult with stakeholders at provincial, regional and local levels of government and to provide recommendations and alternatives to the decision makers. I understand the importance of working relationships, both internally and externally, and I’m looking forward to applying these skills for Lanark County.”

Ms. Stewart has a comprehensive understanding of the principles of land-use planning at different levels of government, and has a degree in urban and regional planning with a minor in public administration. She is a full member of the Ontario Professional Planning Institute and the Canadian Institute of Planners and has been accredited as a Registered Professional Planner.

“Ms. Stewart has a wealth of experience in land use planning and in her career has shown leadership within the planning community with both public- and private-sector partners,” said Lanark County CAO Kurt Greaves. “We are excited to have her as part of Lanark County’s team.”

The planner position is a new one for Lanark County, replacing the planning administrator position that was held by Mary Kirkham until she retired in June. Creating the position was a recommendation from a consultant’s report from last year that examined the eventual restructuring of the department.

“On behalf of Lanark County Council, I would like to welcome Ms. Stewart to the county,” said Warden Bill Dobson (Montague Reeve). “We have a very active planning department and Ms. Stewart’s skills, experience and knowledge of local, regional and provincial stakeholders will be a great asset.”
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